
DIVISION OF PLANT INDUSTRY - THE CUNNINGHAM LABORATORY 

MILL ROAD, ST. LUCIA, S.W.5, QLD. TELEPHONE 73121. TELEGRAMS CORESEARCH BRISBANE 

RJWa:VN G 21/1 2nd April, 1964. 

Mr. G. Be.ber,
 
C.S.I.R.O., Regional Laboratory,
 
Stowell Avenue,
 
HOBART,
 
Tasmania.
 

Dear Mr. R-.ber, 

In reply to your letter of March 16th, I am afraid 
I have no pods available of Vigna sinensis or Vigna sesguipedalis at 
the moment - only seed. You will have to wait until the next growing 
season for these. If you have a heated glasshouse available, perhaps 
you would care to grow them yourself. 

Yours faithfully, 

/I~~-
R.J. WILLIAMS 

PLANT INTRODUCTION OFFICER 

COMMONWEALTH SCIENTIFIC AND INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH ORGANIZATION, AUSTRALIA 


